
 

 

 

 

Dare to know 
 

Weapons in the Library 
 

The Barton Library adheres to the College's established policies and procedures regarding weapons 

on campus, including firearms. 

 

• Open carry of firearms is prohibited on Barton’s campus, except in specific circumstances 

outlined by College policy. 

• Library staff will follow Kansas law, Kansas Board of Regents policy, and College policy 

in all interactions with patrons.  

o If a weapon is observed in the Library, Campus Safety will be notified immediately. 

 

Contact(s): Director of Library and College Archives 

Related Forms: 

Relevant Policies and Procedures: Policy 1160 - Weapons 

Relevant Guideline(s) and Plan(s): Patron Conduct 
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https://docs.bartonccc.edu/policies/1160-weapons.pdf
https://docs.bartonccc.edu/stuservices/library/library-policies/patron-conduct/patron-conduct.pdf

